KPLG Colorado Country

Ta480 AM

April 10, 1986

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, CO. 81328

Dear Bill:

This is to confirm your DX letter of April 7, and the program information
contained therein as 100% correct. The "Pacific" is Seeber Pacific Broad-
casting Company.

In my many years of broadcasting, I still enjoy receiving the DX listener's
letters and contacts received by the stations of which I have been employed.
Yours is the first received since we purchased the station in late February.

I appreciate the information on KPAG in Pagosa Springs. I was aware that
they are the closest station to us occupying 1400 KHz, however, I wasn't
aware of KRIN in Canon City. Thanks for that info!

During the years, I have known a few people such as yourself who have
developed the hobby of DXing, both commercial broadcast stations and SWL's,
both hams and non-hams.

Thanks again, Bill, for your nice letter and contact. If you ever find
yourself in Delta, please stop by for a tour of the station.
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Be gardg,
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MICK SEEBER
Pres/General Manager

P.S. If you are a radio amateur, "73's", Mick, KA6LJL (General Class and
California transplant)!
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